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Tuesday 31st October 2023

Dear Families,

We are very excited to share with you some more details about our upcoming World Cafe event! We
are pleased to be able to run this fantastic community event again where we can all come together
and celebrate the wonderful work your children have been doing!

This event will take place on Friday 10th November from 3.15pm - 4pm. In their classes, the
children will have completed a special Design and Technology project beforehand which means they
will have created their own recipes from around the world and prepared them for everyone to come
and try. Each year group will have their own table and the children will be there to talk you through
their learning journeys and to hear feedback from you, the customers, on what you think of their final
products.

As this is a community celebration event, we have invited local organisations to come and share the
services they have for our community.

We will be in touch again in the week of the event to share the final arrangements for dismissal
procedures and times, but for now, please make sure the date is in your diaries.

With very best wishes,

Mrs Garcha
Inclusion Lead
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